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Docket No. 99900712/82-01

Systems Control
Division of M. J. Electric, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. L. A. Capra

Senior Vice President
P. O. Box 788
Iron Mountain, MI 49801

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of September 4,1982, and September 15, 1982,
in res)onse to our letter of August 6, 1982, and our telephone call on
Septem3er 15, 1982. As a result of the discussion with your Mr. J. E.
Pezzullo during a telephone call on September 21, 1982, we understand
that the 21 drawings identified in nonconformance B. were recalled,
stamaed, and reissued with letters of transmittal. Further, your review
estaalished that these were the only affected drawings.

We have no further questions at this time and will review your corrective
action and preventive measures during a future inspection.

Sincerely,
S16n d DDe

"odSy[pous''p
Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch

i

!

| bcc:
; NRC:PDR
' JTCollins
i EHJohnson

RLBangart
JAMarshall /1,

; JWSutton U
I L

I - /1

R& CPS
-

C:R& CPS BC:VPB (/J AD:f D:ES 'i[ RA:RIV/
EU. JWSutton/rfijn IBarnes UPotap s RLBangart EHJohnson JTCollins, ,.

! \ ,[ca 9/21'/82 [ 9/ M/82 9//'l/82 9/jj/82 9/M/82 9/'N/8,2
| ;

W W f]'fyg.
'

,,

S210040333 ggggy,
Nogjj9EMVSy

_


